
 

 

Business Development Committee Meeting 
 
February 24, 2022 at 8:30 a.m.  
 
Members: Sam Surnow (Chair), Mike McKenzie (Chair), Steve 
Quintal, Jeff Hockman 
 
Staff: Sean Kammer, BSD Executive Director  

 
 
The meeting will be held in the second floor conference room at Birmingham City Hall. A 
zoom link is provided for the public to observe the meeting or participate in public 
comment.  
 
 

1. Tenant Recruitment Update and Pipeline Report 

2. Business Mix Analysis and supporting memo 

3. Text My Gov Proposal for S. Old Woodward Construction 

4. Business Anniversary Program Updates 

5. Employee Attraction Program Updates 

6. Retail Recruiter Contract 

7. Other business 

a. Column in Downtown Magazine 

 

 

 

 

The next meeting of the Business Development Committee will be held on Thursday, March 24 
at 8:30 a.m.   


